MEMORANDUM
TO:

Steering Committee


FROM: 
Committee on Academic Programs 
RE:

Russian Studies Minor
DATE:
October 31, 2011

Background:
The School of Humanities and Social Sciences (known as The School of Culture and Society at the time of proposal submission) submitted a proposal to establish a Russian Studies Minor. As required by College policy, the proposal was reviewed and recommended by the Curriculum Committee and by the Dean of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences. 
Charge:
The School of Humanities and Social Sciences proposal for establishing a minor in Russian Studies was submitted to CAP for its recommendation.  
Recommendation:
CAP reviewed the proposal to establish a Russian Studies Minor as is consistent with Phase IV of the Minor Approval Process posted at www.tcnj.edu/~academic/policy/minors.htm. The proposal indicates that the establishment of this minor will enable the School of Humanities and Social Sciences to expand its offerings of curricular minors without creating new courses or increasing resource allocations. Although there was considerable discussion of potential future resource implications (especially relative to the use of adjunct instructors), CAP voted to approve the establishment a Russian Studies Minor as recommended by the Curriculum Committee and by the Dean of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences.
